
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Business, Fall 2024 

 
On behalf of Christian Academy of Western New York (CAWNY), we respectfully request your support 
for our Basket Raffle. 

 
CAWNY is a private, non-denominational, pre-k to 12th grade school providing an excellent education 

to our students. Our students come from numerous school districts in both Erie and Niagara Counties 

and our international students come from all over the world. 

 
CAWNY is a 501-c3, not-for-profit organization (51-0433543) and all donations are tax deductible. 

 
Your gift will be used to raise money for education and the operation of our school, as we grow and 

continue to give students and families an affordable choice in education. We greatly appreciate your 

donations of products, services, tickets, completed baskets, certificates or gift cards. 

 
As a donor, we would like to recognize your company on our Facebook page and in our program. 

Please check the appropriate box below, to either have your company mentioned or to remain 

anonymous. 

 

We would be happy to make arrangements to pick up your donation. 

 
Thank you for your donation. We look forward to another 30+ years of making a positive impact in 

educating the youth of our future! 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Wendy Engert, Administrator 
 

 

789 Gilmore Ave. North Tonawanda, NY 14120 716-433-1652 www.cawny.com 
 

 

 

For questions, please contact the Fundraising Committee@ fundraising@cawny.com. 

 
 

Business Name & Address:  _________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of person who picked up this donation:  ___________________________________________ 

 
 

❑ YES! Mention our company's name ❑ Keep company name anonymous 
 
 

 

http://www.cawny.com/
mailto:fundraising@cawny.com

